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Ilise Bourke

From: Elizabeth Perey <eperey@aapt.net.au>

Sent: Friday, 18 January 2013 11:38 PM

To: tfacommittee

Subject: Submission to the Legislative Council Select Committee on the Tas Forests 

Agreement 
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To the Legislative Council 
 

I respectfully request that the Legislative Council endorse the Inter-governmental 

Agreement in its entirety.  

It is not perfect; it is a compromise on the part of all the negotiating parties, but it is a giant 

step towards achieving peace in our forests. 

 

Elizabeth Perey 

84 Ashburne Grove 

West Moonah 

7009 
 


